Please do not raise taxes on Oregonians’s at this time. Between fires and a Pandemic our communities are hurting. The Forest
Industries and our rural communities can not afford the additional burden. For this biennium legislators need to focus on the bare
minimum legislation. Concentrate on the budget, schools and essential services. This is a time to cut back to just the necessity.
Nearly every Oregon family has been forced to put on hold many things this past year. Our state government should do the same,
no sector of our state should face higher taxes for the foreseeable future. Please do not raise taxes on our venerable communities

at this time



